District's Proposal

Memorandum of Understanding

Between

The Sacramento City Unified School District (SCUSD)

&

United Professional Educators (UPE)

April 1, 2020

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is between the Sacramento City Unified School District (District) and the United Professional Educators (UPE), collectively "the Parties," with regard to the closure of District schools and programs as a result of COVID-19.

In his March 13, 2020 Executive Order (N-26-20), California Governor Gavin Newsom directed school districts to "continue delivering high-quality educational opportunities to students to the extent feasible through, among other options, distance learning and/or independent study..."

The District and UPE recognize the importance of maintaining learning opportunities for the benefit of the students and communities served by the District and its teachers and staff.

The District and UPE agree that continuity of District instruction is important for and provisions should be made for District students and employees who are imported by the COVID 10
<u> </u>
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
pandemic.
d he made for District students and employees who are imposted by the CONTID 10

	2. Professional Development— On-line Distance Learning: The District's preferred instructional platform is Google Classroom. By April 12, 2020, Administrators will
	water to the District second of many and continuous formation of description of the District second of the Distric
P*	
-	

For UPE

For SCUSD

Date

Jorge Aguilar, Superintendent

3 C

Judy Farina, President
4/2/2020

Date